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Oregon is already taxed enough. Gas prices are already extremely high. There’s no 

reason to take more money from the working class especially when there is other 

solutions. They should be working on making everything more affordable. Maybe 

audit the government and figure out where Oregon is wasting all the money. If they 

can’t do things within budget and without continuously taxing us more every time 

something comes up they should be replaced. Raising taxes should be an absolute 

last resort in emergency situations 


